Aug. 29 - May 08

6:15—-7:45pm Pre-K - 5th Grade
Cost $25.00

3 payment options: Pay in full via cash or check) / $12.50 per semester / $10.00 monthly (for multiple children).
Scholarships are available upon request. Contact Dawnda Bradley, Awana Commander for more information.

Awana is a fun-filled program that challenges kids & rewards them for memorizing scripture. It
includes Bible lessons and an exciting game time. Each week, children need to bring their Bibles,
Handbook, and wear their vest or T-Shirt, and have their scripture verses memorized and hidden
in their heart. Parents please help your child during the week to memorize their scripture(s).

Upon arrival, children come to the Awana Check-In Area located at the SOUTH entrance. At
departure, parents will pick up their child at the SOUTH EXIT at 7:45pm.

We consider it a privilege to partner with you in your child’s spiritual growth
and expect God to do great things this year!

First Baptist Church, Whitewright <+ www.fbcwhitewright.com <+ 903-364-2479




